
General teaching assistant one to one role required from September 2019 or as soon as possible if applicable.
Location: 
Hutton Rudby Primary School, Doctor’s Lane, Hutton Rudby, Yarm, North Yorkshire, TS15 OEQ
Grade: Band 4
An opportunity has arisen to work with teachers to support the teaching and learning of a year 1 pupil with cerebral palsy under the direction of teaching staff. This role also involves responsibility for some learning activities within the overall teaching plan, working in the classroom or appropriate location within the school, with access to support and guidance as required.
If you are:
· Inspirational, creative and innovative;
· Enthusiastic, energetic and motivated;
· Proactive and hardworking;
· A strong team player with excellent interpersonal skills;
· There for the children?
Then we would love you to work at Hutton Rudby Primary School. We are looking for an enthusiastic and committed individual to join our friendly and hardworking team of teachers and support staff. 
Disclosure: 
The school is committed to Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. As part of safer recruitment practice, pre-employment checks will be undertaken before any appointment is confirmed. This post is subject to an enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service check.
Closing Date: 
Friday 21st June 2019
Interview date:
To be advised.
Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children so appointment to this post is subject to enhanced DBS clearance and satisfactory references.
Visits to the school are encouraged and can be arranged by contacting school on 01642 700203
If you would like to discuss this exciting opportunity further, please don’t hesitate to contact our Head teacher Mr Matthew Kelly.
For an application pack please visit our website www.huttonrudbyprimary.co.uk where the application pack is available to download. Completed applications can be emailed to school (admin@huttonrudby.n-yorks.sch.uk) or returned by post to the Head Teacher by the closing date of Friday 21st June 2019
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